
Outreach and Discipleship!

Peacemakers
International

Let's Not Underestimate The Power Of One Seed Sown

Since its inception in 1994,
Peacemakers International has
been known mostly for its
consistency of "Outreach and
Discipleship”, particularly unto
the least of these.  It should be
no surprise, as the beginning of
our vision statement says that
we were birthed “to give hope to
the hopeless, help to the
helpless, demonstrating the love
of God to the outcasts and
rejected of society."  We focus
on planting seeds.  We sow
these seeds over and over,
especially through various
outreaches sharing the gospel
with those who don’t know
Christ.  We also do this through
the personalized ongoing care
that we are able to provide in
discipling men in our Jesus
House, and soon to be again in
our women’s Mercy House.
Seeds have a way of coming up!

Congratulations Albert Sherrod For
Completing The 1 Year Program At The
Jesus House!
Albert Sherrod has recently completed his one year in the Jesus House!
It has been a great blessing to get to know Albert.  Here is his
testimony:  “I am thankful for Peacemakers International and all who
have sowed precious seeds of God into my life. A little over a year ago I
found myself homeless and despondent, not knowing what I should do.
So I attended one of the Men’s Fellowships that takes place at 

It's Time To
Re-Open

The Mercy House!

From 2003-2011, we had a
functioning women’s

home called the Mercy
House. The Mercy House
was a place for battered,

abused, and addicted
women to find safe refuge
in.  These women would

attend Bible studies,
church services, and

receive plenty of one on
one Christian care.  In

2011 the women who were
there went back to work,
found apartments to stay

in, and suddenly the house
was empty…and so the

“Mercy House” as a
program for women went

into hibernation.  Fast
forward to 2019 and

there is a lot of interest in
getting the Mercy House

back up and running.  The
main thing at the moment
is that we are working on
finding the right location

to have the women’s
program.  The idea of

building a new house is
presently being evaluated

by our board.  We have
recently had a couple

small fundraisers to raise
funds and awareness
about our idea for the

Mercy House.  If you are
on Facebook and would
like to directly be in the

loop for current
discussions, fundraisers,

etc, please join the FB
group called

"Peacemakers Mercy
House”.  If you are not on

FB, feel free to contact
Jeremiah Upshur at

upshurjeremiah
@yahoo.com or 586-801-

2309.

Year End
Giving

As we are entering the
holiday season and
moving towards the

end of 2019, we would
like to ask you to

prayerfully consider
Peacemakers to be
part of any year end
giving that you are
desiring to do!  The

fact that you have this
newsletter means that
you have likely given to
Peacemakers before,
and for that we want

say THANK YOU! 
Financially, this

ministry survives one
way: through personal

friends we have out
there like you.  All

donations made to
Peacemakers are tax

deductible, and people
can designate their

giving to certain areas
of ministry if they wish

I.E. Jesus House,
Mercy House,
Outreach, etc.

Please Follow
us on

Facebook
@PeacemakersInternational

Hey Everyone!

____________________________

Sunday at 6:00 pm,
Chene Street

 
Tuesday at 7:00 pm,

Fisherman's Net
 

Thursday at 7:00 pm,
Chene Street

Service Times:
 
 

____________________

Every once in a while, somebody
that we haven't seen in 5 or 10
years walks onto our premises as
a changed person. We may not
even recognize them at first, as
the former person we were
ministering to was ravaged by
the affects of an addicted, sin-
filled lifestyle.  But this person is
now returning to share the good
news of how the Lord has
changed their lives, and they are
thanking us for not giving up on
them, and for the role we played
in helping them in their time of
need.

"Blessed are they which do hunger and thirst after
righteousness: for they shall be filled."
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Matthew 5:6

 Peacemakers on the 2nd Saturday evening of each
month. That night I witnessed God change my
heart.  After the fellowship I reached out to Pastor
Steve, and he allowed me to come into the Jesus
House.  I am thankful for the body of Christ here in
the Jesus House.  I am thankful for my brothers
who help to encourage me and pray for me.  Now I
understand why God has brought me to
Peacemakers International.  That is, how to be 

instructed in how to win souls for Christ. I just want to thank you Pastor
Steve, Miss Elaine, and Jeremiah for giving me the opportunity through
the grace of God, to win souls with the love of God."



Peacemakers International Fellowship
5322 Chene Street
Detroit, Michigan 48211

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--

Tithes & Other Offerings Peacemakers International Fellowship
P.O. Box 518

Fraser, Michigan 48026

 
 
Date______________________________________________         Phone_________________________________________________
 
Your Name(s)_________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
Address______________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
City___________________________________________________      State_____________________     Zip____________________

 "Now he who supplies seed to the sower and bread for food will also
supply and increase your store of seed and will enlarge the harvest of your

righteousness"

 
_____________________

Mercy House

 
______________________

Tithe

 
______________________

Offering

 
____________________

Jesus House

2 Corinthians 9:10

To make donations online, please visit: peacemakersinternational.org

"Well Done, Good And Faithful Servant!"

Our beloved brother Guy VanRyckeghem went home to be with the
Lord on September 30, 2019.  He had faithfully served at

Peacemakers for the last 6 years as our Soundman and with
Outreach Communications.  Guy was very kind and encouraging, he

was loved by many.  He had a great desire to see that souls were
won for Jesus and this is the main reason he loved laboring with us
at Peacemakers.  We were very blessed to know you Guy, we'll see

you soon!

"If we live, we live for the Lord; and if we die, we die for the Lord. So,
whether we live or die, we belong to the Lord" - Romans 14:8


